
Quarter 1 
April - June 2022 
Ron McKerlie’s expenses  
  

DATE AMOUNT CATEGORY DESCRIPTION 

April 5, 2022 $1800.00 Travel 
CiCan Conference Registration 
expense – July 5-9, 2022 

April 27, 2022 $27.00 Travel 

Parking expense for meeting 
with external stakeholders in 
Toronto 

May 9, 2022 $16.00 Travel 

Parking expense for Committee 
of President’s meeting in 
Toronto 

May 9, 2022 $229.16 Travel 

Accommodation expense for 
Committee of President’s 
meeting in Toronto 

May 10, 2022 $16.00 Travel 

Parking expense for Committee 
of President’s meeting in 
Toronto 

May 17, 2022 $10.00 Travel 

Parking expense for meeting 
with external stakeholders in 
Hamilton 

May 18, 2022 $5.00 Travel 

Parking expense for meeting 
with external stakeholders in 
Hamilton 

June 8, 2022 $13.00 Travel 

Parking expense for meeting 
with external stakeholders in 
Hamilton 

June 15, 2022 $9.00 Travel 

Parking expense for meeting 
with external stakeholders in 
Hamilton 

June 21, 2022 $36.46 Meal 
Meal expense during 
convocation 

June 22, 2022 $34.36 Meal 
Meal expense during 
convocation 


